
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

March 2024 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere 
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Internal Activities 

 
Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take 

place every morning and afternoon…  

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved 

one have any particular interest then please speak with 

Louise & Concetta. 
 

 
 
 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

                              21st Janice 

                              22nd Anne 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the Month 
 
“In the face of dementia, families discover strength 

they never knew they had”.  

 



 
 

Getting to know our staff. 
Employees of the month 

 

            

                                   
 

                  Lisa                     Paula  

 

Lisa for always making the most fantastic sandwiches 

and generally being a very hard worker. 

Paula is always kind-hearted and a brilliant team 

member. 

 

Thank you both. 

 

 

We would also like to congratulate our Administrator 

Lisa on 5 years of service here at Hillbeck!  

Lisa is the face of Hillbeck and a vital part of the 

team. She always goes above and beyond! 



 
 

 

                 Hillbeck News 
 

Our residents have had a busy month during 

February. Firstly, we celebrated Chinese New Year. 

We made lots of crafts including Chinese lanterns 

which was lots of fun!  

 

There was love in the air as we celebrated Valentine’s 

Day! We made some gorgeous cards for each other 

and enjoyed making decorations that were scattered 

around the home! We were also lucky enough to dust 

off our dancing shoes and be serenaded by the lovely 

Elisha! 

 

Our residents here at Hillbeck just love to dance and 

enjoy weekly music and movement sessions. We love 

to encourage this and have just purchased some 

colourful scarves to use, these went down well with 

lots of our residents choosing their favourite colour 

and enjoyed twirling these around! 

 

With spring days on the way, we have been in 

discussions with our residents regarding what they 

would like to grow, lots of planning goes into our 

beautiful gardens and our residents are involved in 



 
 

every step! If any family members or friends would 

like to be involved in our gardening club please speak 

to Louise or Concetta. We are always grateful for any 

help! 

 

Lastly, we are excited to announce we are hosting our 

annual Easter party here at Hillbeck. It will be held 

on 27th March from 2pm with the popular Kevin 

Walsh entertaining us, followed by a delicious buffet 

and a raffle. Tickets are now available!  

 

                      

Coming up in March: 

 

1st St Davids Day 

10th Mother’s Day (pamper day on 8th) 

17th St Patrick’s Day 

19th Andrew the barber 

22nd Holy cross church service 

26th Holy Communion 

27th Hillbeck Easter Party 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

                                                                                      

 
               
                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Kevin & Amanda’s door is always open for you should 

you have any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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